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Memorandum 
 
TO: WHATCOM COUNTY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: Jennifer Hayden, Health Department 
 
DATE: April 28, 2021 
 
RE: Shift in SWAC position 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
At the February 22, 2021 Solid Waste Advisory Committee (SWAC) meeting, a suggestion was made to switch one 
of the members, Rodd Pemble of Sanitary Service Company, from the “Business Member” position to the vacant 
“Waste Collection Industry” position. This change was proposed to allow the “Business Member” position to be open 
to another community member who can bring a wider perspective to SWAC deliberations. The proposal was 
approved by SWAC at the April 22, 2021 meeting, and is supported by the SWAC’s Department of Ecology advisor.  
 
Whatcom County Health Department requests that Whatcom County Council approves this shift in position. Thank 
you. 
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